
Date: 10-2-13 

Present: Trina Anderson, Nicole Fletcher, Nathan Wilcox, Sherri and Burk K 

Call to order: 8:07 p.m. 

  

President: Registration flyers had gone out for spring season, there will be an onsite registration set up 

for October 12th but rest will be online.  With the new website there are great new options as far as 

registering, and for the coaches to personalize their page, they can post practices, snacks schedules and 

many other important things pertaining to their teams.  Plaques and medals were sent locally to a place 

in Marysville for engraving, it appeared to be the best price for us.  There will be some extra classes 

offered for training with Pat Eagen info will be on website.  Dates were chosen for the spring season as 

far as starting the season on April 19th , coaches meeting will be march 26th, due to spring break and 

memorial day falling during this season we would need to plan for a during the week game too to get all 

our games in.  At this time requests were put into the rec dept. for fields 

  

Head Ref:  Dianna arrived at the end but did discuss there will be trainings again in the spring season for 

the refs. 

  

Head Coach: Along with the treasurer discussed the new website with all of us and let us know we can 

create our own accounts for our teams, we are set with gator host until Jan 24 which was a 15.00 fee. All 

agreed website looks great and Nathan and Nicole did a great job 

  

Secretary:  took notes 

  

Treasurer:  1762.93 were spent last season on medals; we discussed ways to cut that down a bit 

  

Meeting adjourned: 9:54 p.m. 


